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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-036 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: July 22, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  Chart of Accounts and Fiscal Year End Webpage Sign In Update 
 

 
The Chart of Accounts and Fiscal Year End page of the GeorgiaFIRST website will be 
updated to integrate with single sign-on (SSO) and multi-factor authentication. 
  
As of Friday, July 30, 2021, users will no longer need an institution-specific username 
and password to access the Chart of Accounts and Fiscal Year End page. When 
accessing the page, users will be prompted to enter their individual SSO account 
credentials and multi-factor authentication to log into this page. 
 
If users experience any issues when signing into this page, please submit a ticket to ITS 
at helpdesk@usg.edu. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
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